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Institute for Foreign Language Research and Education, Hiroshima University 

 

All applicants have been accepted on the Online Intensive English Course.  

On Tuesday 9th February, please attend the course introduction on Zoom. The URL 
for Zoom will be sent to the email address you provided when you applied on 
Monday 8th February. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 9th.  


